
Dear Khan Academy Alumni, 

As we gather today to celebrate a significant milestone in your academic 

journey, I want to take a moment to reflect on the remarkable growth and 

achievements that each of you has accomplished. Graduation is not just 

the end of an era; it is the beginning of new challenges and 

opportunities. 

Over the years, you have demonstrated resilience, curiosity, and a 

passion for learning. Khan Academy has empowered you with the tools and 

knowledge necessary to thrive in a rapidly changing world. You have 

learned to think critically, solve complex problems, and approach life 

with an open mind. 

As you step into this new chapter, remember to carry the spirit of 

lifelong learning with you. Whether you choose to pursue higher 

education, enter the workforce, or embark on your own unique path, the 

foundation built here will serve you well. Embrace challenges, foster 

creativity, and continue to inspire those around you. 

Surround yourselves with individuals who uplift you and seek to make a 

positive impact on the world. The values you've cultivated during your 

time with Khan Academy--perseverance, empathy, and innovation--will guide 

you forward. 

In closing, I encourage you to chase your dreams with fervor. The future 

is bright, and it is filled with potential for each of you to make a 

difference. We are immensely proud of you and can't wait to see what you 

will achieve. 

Congratulations, Class of [Year]! 

With warmest regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

Khan Academy 


